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The Ambassador of Italy to the Secretary of State
for External Affairs of Canada

Ottawa, May 3, 1982

Sir,

I have the honour to refer to your Note of today's date concerning training courses
for Italian pilots in Canada, the text of which reads as follows:

"(See Canadian Note LAE-0435 of May 3, 1982)"

1 have the honour to inform you that the Italian government agrees with the
foregoing terrms.

Therefore, your Note No. LAE-0435 of 3 May 1982, and this Note in reply
constitutes an agreement between the Government of the Republic of Italy and the
Government of Canada which wiII enter into force as of today's date.

Please accept, Sir, the assurances of my highest consideration.

F.P. FULCI
Ambassador of Italy

The Honourable Mark MacGuigan,
Secretary of State for External Affairs,
Department of External Affairs,
Ottawa.


